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WL McGill University
MONTREAL

GRADUATE FACULTY

February 17, 1932.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:

In my bound report to the Principal dated April, 1931,
I note that on page 4 the heading is quite misleading, 
should have been "The Origin of the Faculty", and it was 
merely an extract from the minutes of March, 1907.

I have been studying your letter and the minutes of the 
Graduate Faculty and I think that there is great confusion over 
the use of the word "Faculty", a very common trouble, 
not yet quite ready to send you a report but I hope to do so 
in a few days, and' have a talk at your convenience, over a 
situation which I inherited on my appointment in October, 1930.
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I am ;

Yours very sincerely,
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Dr. A.S. Eve,
Dean, Graduate Faculty.
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